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17 November 2021

- Notice -

To all Candidates Applying for MD

Ophthalmology Examination –

October 2021

This is with reference to the MD 
Ophthalmology Examination circular letter No. 
72/2021 dated 13 August 2021.

Please note that the closing date of the above 

examination is extended up to 23 November 
2021.

 

Acting Director 
PGIM

17/11/2021




